
The West Virginia Health Insurance Premium Payment Program

The WV Health Insurance Premium Payment (HIPP) program is sponsored by 
the West Virginia Bureau for Medical Services. It helps increase the number of 
Medicaid recipients covered by commercial health insurance. It may even cover 
out-of-pocket expenses for Medicaid enrollees.

To prequalify, an applicant must have access to self-funded, employer-sponsored, 
or COBRA insurance and should have one or more Medicaid recipients in the 
household. Individuals may apply for HIPP at any time of the year, even outside 
of their employer’s open enrollment period. 

Refer Medicaid recipients to HIPP. Ask them to visit www.MyWVHIPP.com  
for more information and to apply online. 

Those interested may 
also contact HIPP 
by phone toll-free at 
1-855-MyWVHIPP 
(1-855-699-8447).
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